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Mr. William Ferroggiaro, Director
The National Security Archive

- The George Washington University
Gelman Library, Suite 701

2130 H Street, N.W.
Washington, D.C. 20037

Dear Mr. Ferroggiaro:

This letter is to acknowledge receipt of your Freedom of Information Act request dated September 4,
2002 addressed to Miriam McD. Miller, Office of the Solicitor, US Department of Labor. In your
request you asked for:

all records, including but not limited to guidance or directives, memoranda,
training materials, or legal analyses, concerning the US Department of
Labor’s implementation of US Attorney General John Ashcroft’s

October 12, 2001 memorandum on the US Freedom of Information Act.

Your request has been forwarded to the appropriate components of the Department in the National

Office for processing. They will search their files for materials responsive to your request. Pursuant to
the Department’s FOIA regulations you will be responsible for copying charges as well as search and
review charges, 29 CFR §70.40. We will attempt to complete this process as expeditiously as practicable,
and will make all disclosable materials available to you

Should you find it necessary to correspond with us concerning this matter, please feel free to call me on
(202) 693-5522 or Barbara Walker of my staff on (202) 693-5533.

Sincerely,
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Miriam McD. Miller
Co-Counsel for Administrative Law
(FOIA Contact for the Department)



